
Dear Dolphin Parents,
February has come and gone, and what a month it has been! As 
winter slowly ends, we can hardly contain our excitement for the 
arrival of spring. But before we look ahead, let's take a look back at 
all the fun we had this month.
Our theme this month Our theme this month was "Around the World," and we had a great 
time visiting different continents and countries. In our Oxford 
English textbook, we read a fascinating story called "Off we go to 
Mexico," which we thoroughly enjoyed. We even made our own 
ponchos as a fun and interactive way to learn about Mexican culture. 
But Mexico wasn't the end of our journey. We also explored Egyptian 
history by making our own pharaoh crowns and necklaces. We 
ccovered a lot of ground this month, but these two countries 
definitely stood out.
In math, we continued to work on our addition and subtraction skills 
and even got a sneak peek at multiplication and division by two and 
ten. We are making significant progress in this subject and we are 
proud of how far we have come.
And let's not forget our epic theme parAnd let's not forget our epic theme party at the end of the month! 
We made our own passports and had a cooking class where we 
made and tasted delicious tacos.
Last but not least, we have started a new project called Storytelling 
Show and Tell. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to read 
their favorite books or share their own stories with the whole class.
All in all, it has been an incredible month and we hope All in all, it has been an incredible month and we hope your child 
has had as much fun as we have, and we can't wait to see what 
March has in store!
We had three Dolphin birthdays this month: Deepika, Miraya, and 
Musashi. Happy Birthday!
Kind Regards,
Dolphins
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